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03 February 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers    

LION KING THEATRE TRIP - LYCEUM THEATRE, LONDON 

TUESDAY 25TH APRIL 2023 
 
I am pleased to advise you that we are organising a theatre trip to see The Lion King for 6th Form students 
who are interested. We are currently expecting to take in the region of 80 students, possibly more if 
there is the demand. The aim of this trip is to provide sixth form students and staff with an opportunity 
to socialise and bond with each other in an enjoyable and relaxed atmosphere. It provides students with 
the rare opportunity of a discounted theatre ticket whilst promoting student well-being and developing 
independence and a sense of community belonging. 
 
All students will be responsible for their own tube fares. Attending students will be accompanied by 
members of staff from the Sixth Form team. Numbers of staff will be dependent on final number of 
students in attendance. We will meet at Rayners Lane tube station at 6.00pm and travel as a group to 
the venue, by taking the underground to Covent Garden station. The theatre showing starts at 7:30pm.  
 
The cost of this trip is £25.50. There are several food outlets available at the venue along with first aid 
facilities if required. Students are advised to allow time to eat after school before meeting at the station.  
   
In the unlikely event of any unforeseen circumstances arising which prevents us from attending, the 
students will be dismissed, and they will be able to spend the evening in London if they wish. As the 
party consists of mature students, they will be responsible for making their own way home from the 
venue. The school expects everyone to behave in a mature and orderly manner as they return but, as 
the students will not be supervised, the school cannot be held responsible for students on their return 
journeys. The running time of the show is 2 hours 30 minutes and so students will be dismissed from the 
theatre at approximately 10pm.  If you would like some more information or have any queries regarding 
this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to participate, you can now pay using ParentPay at 
www.parentpay.com. Please contact the 6th Form office on 020 8872 8918 if you do not have your log 
in details. Payment must be received by end of day 3:30pm on Tuesday 28th February to allow the school 
sufficient time to plan the trip based on the total number of students interested in taking part.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
   
 
 
Mr A Wright  
Head of 6th Form 
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